
 

 

HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting minutes November 8, 2018 

 
In attendance: Michael N, Barry B, Peter J, Dave R, Ivan C 

 

Summary 

 Sept. 15, 10 am - 2 pm: GETI Fest: no Cycle Recycle this year due to insufficient number of 

volunteers. 

 Repair Cafés: 

o Sept. 15: GETI Fest, Memorial Peace Park. Dave and Chris Barber were not available. Keith 

Akenhead manned the bike repair station. 

o  Oct 13: Dave attended event. Demand was pretty light. 

 Sept. 21: BIA's pop-up parks event 224th Street. HUB Bike valet canceled due to heavy rain. Jackie 

volunteered with BIA to help set up instead. 

 Nov. 2: Bike To Work station on 203
rd

 and 123
rd

 Ave: Not a heavy traffic route. We should consider a 

different venue (e.g. Westcoast Express stations) next year. 

 All Committee Workshop Nov 29: Ian and Peter will be attending on our behalf. 

 Civic election: Jenny and Jackie conducted interviews with willing candidates in Maple Ridge. Climate 

in Maple Ridge council will likely be less friendly to cycling as a result of the election. We should 

discuss what we should do in the new year. 

 Translink Major Bike Network 2019 cost share program: passed deadline with no response from D 

Pollock.  

 Christmas dinner gathering: to be held at Dave’s on Dec 9. 

 

 


